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September 24, 2015 
 
 
Dear Provider, 
 
Oklahoma Health Network (OHN) is proud to announce that we have been awarded the contract 
to become the value based network for the new HealthChoice FOCUS Plan that is available to 
pre-Medicare retirees, effective Jan. 1, 2016. The new plan will be offered in the designated Zip 
code service areas of Canadian, Cleveland, Comanche, Garfield, Grant, Logan, McClain, 
Oklahoma, Payne and Stephens counties. 
 
The HealthChoice FOCUS Plan offers a patient-centered network designed around providers 
who are committed to a collaborative approach to care focusing on clinical initiatives that 
enhance services and the quality and cost-effectiveness of care. The HealthChoice FOCUS 
Provider Network is comprised of clinically integrated network (CIN) providers who are affiliated 
with OHN through the following:  
 

� Comanche County Health Partners (Lawton) 
� INTEGRIS Health Partners (Oklahoma City Metro and Enid) 

� Duncan Health Partners (Duncan) 

� Norman Physician Hospital Association (Norman and Moore) 

� Stillwater Medical Center (Stillwater) 
 

In support of the clinically integrated networks shown above, you have been selected to 
participate in the FOCUS Network. Services provided to HealthChoice FOCUS members will be 
reimbursed according to the HealthChoice fee schedule. In addition, there will be no change in 
the certification or claims submission/payment processes for FOCUS plan members.  
 
OHN’s primary role as it relates to the FOCUS Network is to define the provider network through 
its affiliated CIN partners, direct care coordination in conjunction with participating CIN FOCUS 
Providers, provide data analytics, and develop and distribute educational and other resources 
necessary to support a patient-centered health plan. 
 
The members of the new HealthChoice FOCUS Plan will be required to select a primary care 
physician (PCP) from those participating in the FOCUS Network. This will allow for better 
coordination of their care.   
 
Please note that NOT all providers affiliated with the HealthChoice Provider Network (any 

willing provider plan), will be participating in the FOCUS Provider Network. The 
HealthChoice website, as well as the OHN website, will have links to the providers participating 
in the HealthChoice FOCUS Network.  When referring new HealthChoice FOCUS members for 
specialty or other care, please check to ensure the provider is indeed participating in the 
FOCUS Network.  To assist you with any questions you may have, enclosed you will find a list 
of “Frequently Asked Questions” and a document that shows the evolution of the FOCUS 
Network.   
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The HealthChoice FOCUS Plan benefits have been enhanced to include a calendar year 
deductible of $250 for an individual or $750 for a family; a PCP office visit copay of $15, and a 
lower out-of-pocket maximum.  
 
The HealthChoice FOCUS Plan is effective Jan. 1, 2016, and new member ID cards, which will 
include the HealthChoice FOCUS logo below, are currently under development. Please become 
familiar with the new logo so you will recognize HealthChoice FOCUS ID cards when you are 
presented with one. The ID cards will also include information pertaining to where to file claims, 
who to contact for eligibility, benefit or claims questions, etc.   

 
 
 
As mentioned previously, the provider fee schedules, certification and claims 
submission/payment processes will remain in place as they are today with existing 

HealthChoice plans. You will contact OHN for any network participation or care coordination 
related questions.   
 
We look forward to working with you as a HealthChoice FOCUS Network Provider. Please don’t 
hesitate to contact the OHN Provider Relations/Customer Service staff at 1-405-652-1041 or 1-
855-445-1471 with any questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Brett Coleman 
Vice President, Regional Network Development 
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